
               
 

 
 

 
  
        

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Parents,  
As part of Safer Internet Day, we are sending home a small family project. For this, 
the Tech Team would like the children to design a Brabin’s online safety mascot. 
Could the children give the mascot a name and write what it stands for including 
why online safety is important at Brabin’s and add our logo to the design. The 
children can draw, paint, use collage or make a model for this.  
We will choose a mascot to include on our website and newsletters. Please find the 
attached sheet to complete, you can use your own paper, or copies are available at 
the school office.  Please could the children return their mascots to school by 
Monday 10th February. 

Many Thanks 
Miss Doxey 
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Mascot design 
 

 
               

 
 

               

 
 
 
 

               
 

 
 

 
  
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tell me about your mascot 

 



 

 


